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Model Rules of Professional Conduct American Bar Association. House of
Delegates 2007 The Model Rules of Professional Conduct provides an up-to-date
resource for information on legal ethics. Federal, state and local courts in
all jurisdictions look to the Rules for guidance in solving lawyer malpractice
cases, disciplinary actions, disqualification issues, sanctions questions and
much more. In this volume, black-letter Rules of Professional Conduct are
followed by numbered Comments that explain each Rule's purpose and provide
suggestions for its practical application. The Rules will help you identify
proper conduct in a variety of given situations, review those instances where
discretionary action is possible, and define the nature of the relationship
between you and your clients, colleagues and the courts.
Official Gazette Philippines 1922
Police Officer Application Form Questions and Answers Richard McMunn 2012-04
FASNY Fire Service Laws of the State of New York 2022 Edition LexisNexis
Editorial Staff 2022-04-15 Produced in cooperation with the Firemen’s
Association of the State of New York, this all-in-one reference guide combines
Fire and Emergency Services related Statutes, Rules, and Regulations. Fire
Service Laws of the State of New York gathers a diverse and wide-ranging area
of law covering penal law, environmental conservation, municipal law, insurance
law, and much more. A topically arranged index allows you to find the law you
need in seconds.
Critical Perspectives on Effective Policing and Police Brutality Cyndy Aleo
2017-12-15 One of the most hotly debated subjects in current events is the use
of force by police personnel. In recent years, protests have taken place over
most of the United States after several high-profile cases in which excessive
force during arrests was claimed. This volume examines opinions surrounding
police action in the United States and abroad, such as arguments in favor of or
against controversial policies such as stop-and-frisk. Through this wide
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spectrum of experiences, students are encouraged to reach their own conclusions
using the information they have read and synthesized.
Policing Immigrants Doris Marie Provine 2016-06-14 The United States deported
nearly two million illegal immigrants during the first five years of the Obama
presidency—more than during any previous administration. President Obama stands
accused by activists of being “deporter in chief.” Yet despite efforts to
rebuild what many see as a broken system, the president has not yet been able
to convince Congress to pass new immigration legislation, and his record
remains rooted in a political landscape that was created long before his
election. Deportation numbers have actually been on the rise since 1996, when
two federal statutes sought to delegate a portion of the responsibilities for
immigration enforcement to local authorities. Policing Immigrants traces the
transition of immigration enforcement from a traditionally federal power
exercised primarily near the US borders to a patchwork system of local policing
that extends throughout the country’s interior. Since federal authorities set
local law enforcement to the task of bringing suspected illegal immigrants to
the federal government’s attention, local responses have varied. While some
localities have resisted the work, others have aggressively sought out
unauthorized immigrants, often seeking to further their own objectives by
putting their own stamp on immigration policing. Tellingly, how a community
responds can best be predicted not by conditions like crime rates or the state
of the local economy but rather by the level of conservatism among local
voters. What has resulted, the authors argue, is a system that is neither just
nor effective—one that threatens the core crime-fighting mission of policing by
promoting racial profiling, creating fear in immigrant communities, and
undermining the critical community-based function of local policing.
A Digest of the Statutes of Arkansas Arkansas 1874
The Calcutta Gazette 1914
Pulled Over Charles R. Epp 2014-04-04 In sheer numbers, no form of government
control comes close to the police stop. Each year, twelve percent of drivers in
the United States are stopped by the police, and the figure is almost double
among racial minorities. Police stops are among the most recognizable and
frequently criticized incidences of racial profiling, but, while numerous
studies have shown that minorities are pulled over at higher rates, none have
examined how police stops have come to be both encouraged and
institutionalized. Pulled Over deftly traces the strange history of the
investigatory police stop, from its discredited beginning as “aggressive
patrolling” to its current status as accepted institutional practice. Drawing
on the richest study of police stops to date, the authors show that who is
stopped and how they are treated convey powerful messages about citizenship and
racial disparity in the United States. For African Americans, for instance, the
experience of investigatory stops erodes the perceived legitimacy of police
stops and of the police generally, leading to decreased trust in the police and
less willingness to solicit police assistance or to self-censor in terms of
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clothing or where they drive. This holds true even when police are courteous
and respectful throughout the encounters and follow seemingly colorblind
institutional protocols. With a growing push in recent years to use local
police in immigration efforts, Hispanics stand poised to share African
Americans’ long experience of investigative stops. In a country that celebrates
democracy and racial equality, investigatory stops have a profound and
deleterious effect on African American and other minority communities that
merits serious reconsideration. Pulled Over offers practical recommendations on
how reforms can protect the rights of citizens and still effectively combat
crime.
Policing Domestic Abuse Katy Barrow-Grint 2022-11-01 This book is dedicated to
improving the practice of the policing of domestic abuse. Its objective is to
help inform those working in policing about the dynamics of how domestic abuse
occurs, how best to respond to and investigate it, and in the longer term how
to prevent it. Divided into thematic areas, the book uses recent research
findings to update some of the theoretical analysis and to highlight areas of
good practice: ‘what works and why’. An effective investigation and the
prosecution of offenders are considered, as well as an evaluation of the
success of current treatment options. Policing domestic abuse can only be dealt
with through an effective partnership response. The responsibilities of each
agency and the statutory processes in place when policy is not adhered to are
outlined. Core content includes: A critique of definitions and theoretical
approaches to domestic abuse, including coverage of the myths surrounding
domestic abuse and their impact on policing. An exploration on the challenges
of collecting data on domestic abuse, looking at police data and the role of
health and victim support services. A critical review of different forms of
abuse, different perpetrators and victims, and risk assessment tools used by
the police. A critical examination of the law relating to domestic abuse; how
police resources are deployed to respond to and manage it; and best practice in
investigation, gathering evidence, and prosecution Key perspectives on
preventing domestic abuse, protecting victims, and reducing harm. Written with
the student and budding practitioner in mind, this book is filled with case
studies, current research, reports, and media examples, as well as a variety of
reflective questions and a glossary of key terms, to help shed light on the
challenges of policing domestic violence and the links between academic
research and best practice.
Moral Issues in Intelligence-led Policing Helene Oppen Gundhus 2017-09-27 The
core baseline of Intelligence-led Policing is the aim of increasing efficiency
and quality of police work, with a focus on crime analysis and intelligence
methods as tools for informed and objective decisions both when conducting
targeted, specialized operations and when setting strategic priorities. This
book critically addresses the proliferation of intelligence logics within
policing from a wide array of scholarly perspectives. It considers questions
such as: How are precautionary logics becoming increasingly central in the
dominant policing strategies? What kind of challenges will this move entail?
What does the criminalization of preparatory acts mean for previous
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distinctions between crime prevention and crime detection? What are the
predominant rationales behind the proactive use of covert cohesive measures in
order to prevent attacks on national security? How are new technological
measures, increased private partnerships and international cooperation
challenging the core nature of police services as the main providers of public
safety and security? This book offers new insights by exploring dilemmas, legal
issues and questions raised by the use of new policing methods and the blurred
and confrontational lines that can be observed between prevention, intelligence
and investigation in police work.
North Carolina Evidence Courtroom Manual, 2016 Edition Glen Weissenberger
2016-05-18 This convenient manual is designed specifically for courtroom use
and offers judges and practitioners many trial-tested features that not only
provide fast, accurate information for evidentiary questions, but also guide
the user to the underlying authorities and secondary sources. Written by Walker
Blakey and Glen Weissenberger, two widely respected evidence scholars, North
Carolina Evidence Courtroom Manual provides quick, authoritative information
for evidence questions arising in the course of trials and hearings. Features
include: • Complete coverage of the North Carolina Rules of Evidence •
Summaries of recent significant North Carolina cases interpreting each section
• Illustrations demonstrating the proper handling of evidentiary issues • Indepth analysis of current issues, trends, and new developments in the law of
evidence • Complete tables of leading cases Updated annually. This eBook
features links to Lexis Advance for further legal research options
Policing America Willard M. Oliver 2020-02-02 With an engaging and balanced
approach, former police officer and policing scholar Willard M. Oliver
encourages students to think critically about the role of the police and the
practice of policing in American society today. Policing in America builds a
basic understanding of contemporary police practices upon a foundation of
essential theory and research. In a readable style, the author offers a
contextual understanding of concepts in policing, supported by the academic
research and balanced with the voice of the American police officer. New to the
Second Edition: Updated with new statistics and research Carefully streamlined
and edited to ensure teachability and accuracy New, more realistic photos,
added Current policing journal articles findings included and cited Professors
and students will benefit from: Succinct yet thorough treatment of all policing
topics, with a balanced approach that emphasizes contemporary policing.
Discussion of best policing practices and research Real-world issues
highlighted in text boxes Hypotheticals that exemplify theory in practice in
every chapter A design for learning that includes charts, graphics, and
summaries of key points Encourages students to think critically about the role
of policing in today’s society.
The Compiled Laws of the State of Michigan Michigan 1872
Community Policing Defined 2012-08-27 Community Policing Defined provides a
detailed description of the elements and subelements that fall under the
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community policing philosophy. The document describes the range of
collaborative partnerships that exist between policing agencies and the
individuals and organizations they serve; it outlines the process of how they
go about engaging in the proactive and systematic examination of identified
problems to develop effective responses; and it illustrates how they align
their organizational management, structure, personnel, and information systems
to support community partnerships and proactive problem-solving.
Evidence based policing Mitchell, Renée 2018-12-05 Over the past ten years, the
field of evidence-based policing (EBP) has grown substantially, evolving from a
novel idea at the fringes of policing to an increasingly core component of
contemporary policing research and practice. Examining what makes something
evidence-based and not merely evidence-informed, this book unifies the voices
of police practitioners, academics, and pracademics. It provides real world
examples of evidence-based police practices and how police research can be
created and applied in the field. Includes contributions from leading
international EBP researchers and practitioners such as Larry Sherman,
University of Cambridge, Lorraine Mazerrolle, University of Queensland, Anthony
Braga, Northeastern and Craig Bennell, Carelton University.
The Routledge Companion to Digital Journalism Studies Bob Franklin 2016-11-18
The Routledge Companion to Digital Journalism Studies offers an unprecedented
collection of essays addressing the key issues and debates shaping the field of
Digital Journalism Studies today. Across the last decade, journalism has
undergone many changes, which have driven scholars to reassess its most
fundamental questions, and in the face of digital change, to ask again: ‘Who is
a journalist?’ and ‘What is journalism?’. This companion explores a developing
scholarly agenda committed to understanding digital journalism and brings
together the work of key scholars seeking to address key theoretical concerns
and solve unique methodological riddles. Compiled of 58 original essays from
distinguished academics across the globe, this Companion draws together the
work of those making sense of this fundamental reconceptualization of
journalism, and assesses its impacts on journalism’s products, its practices,
resources, and its relationship with audiences. It also outlines the challenge
presented by studying digital journalism and, more importantly, offers a first
set of answers. This collection is the very first of its kind to attempt to
distinguish this emerging field as a unique area of academic inquiry. Through
identifying its core questions and presenting its fundamental debates, this
Companion sets the agenda for years to come in defining this new field of study
as Digital Journalism Studies, making it an essential point of reference for
students and scholars of journalism.
Suspect Citizens Frank R. Baumgartner 2018-07-10 Suspect Citizens offers the
most comprehensive look to date at the most common form of police-citizen
interactions, the routine traffic stop. Throughout the war on crime, police
agencies have used traffic stops to search drivers suspected of carrying
contraband. From the beginning, police agencies made it clear that very large
numbers of police stops would have to occur before an officer might interdict a
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significant drug shipment. Unstated in that calculation was that many Americans
would be subjected to police investigations so that a small number of highlevel offenders might be found. The key element in this strategy, which kept it
hidden from widespread public scrutiny, was that middle-class white Americans
were largely exempt from its consequences. Tracking these police practices down
to the officer level, Suspect Citizens documents the extreme rarity of drug
busts and reveals sustained and troubling disparities in how racial groups are
treated.
Blue Joe Domanick 2015-08-11 American policing is in crisis. Here, awardwinning investigative journalist Joe Domanick reveals the troubled history of
American policing over the past quarter century. He begins in the early 1990s
with the beating of Rodney King and the L.A. riots, when the Los Angeles Police
Department was caught between a corrupt and racist past and the demands of a
rapidly changing urban population. Across the country, American cities faced
similar challenges to law and order. In New York, William J. Bratton was
spearheading the reorganization of the New York City Transit Police and later
the 35,000-strong New York Police Department. His efforts resulted in a
dramatic decrease in crime, yet introduced highly controversial policing
strategies. In 2002, when Bratton was named the LAPD's new chief, he
implemented the lessons learned in New York to change a department that
previously had been impervious to reform. Blue ends in 2015 with the LAPD on
its unfinished road to reform, as events in Los Angeles, New York, Baltimore,
and Ferguson, Missouri, raise alarms about the very strategies Bratton
pioneered, and about aggressive racial profiling and the militarization of
police departments throughout the United States. Domanick tells his story
through the lives of the people who lived it. Along with Bratton, he introduces
William Parker, the legendary LAPD police chief; Tom Bradley, the first black
mayor of Los Angeles; and Charlie Beck, the hard-nosed ex-gang cop who replaced
Bratton as LAPD chief. The result is both intimate and expansive: a gripping
narrative that asks big questions about what constitutes good and bad policing
and how best to prevent crime, control police abuse, and ease tensions between
the police and the powerless. Blue is not only a page-turning read but an
essential addition to our scholarship.--Adapted from book jacket.
Requirement for Consent, Form #05.003 Sovereignty Education and Defense
Ministry (SEDM) 2020-02-06 Detailed description of the origin of all the
government's civil authority over you.
From Family to Police Force Farhana Ibrahim 2021-11-15 From Family to Police
Force illuminates the production and contestation of social, familial, and
national order on a South Asian borderland. In the borderland that divides
Kutch, a district in the western Indian state of Gujarat, from Sindh, a
southern province in Pakistan, there are many forces at work: civil and border
police, the air wing of the armed forces, paramilitary forces, and various
intelligence agencies that depute officers to the region. These groups are the
major actors in the field of security and policing. Farhana Ibrahim offers a
bird's-eye view of these groups, drawing on long-standing anthropological
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engagement with the region. She observes policing on multiple levels, showing
in detail that the nation-state is only one of the scales at which policing is
enacted at a borderland. Ibrahim draws on multiple sources and forms of
policing structure to illuminate everyday interaction on the personal scale,
bringing families and individuals into the broader picture. From Family to
Police Force looks beyond the obvious sites, sources, and modes of policing to
show the distinctions between the act of policing and the institution of the
police.
LexisNexis Practice Guide New Jersey Insurance Litigation, 2014 Edition Robert
B. Hille 2014-01-31 LexisNexis Practice Guide New Jersey Insurance Litigation
explains how to analyze, resolve, and/or litigate the issues that can arise at
every stage of an insurance coverage dispute. This portable, practical, taskoriented guidebook to the various types of insurance provides comprehensive,
authoritative coverage for the practitioner on the following key topics: •
Introduction to Insurance • Common Approaches to Coverage and Coverage
Litigation • Personal Lines • Commercial Lines: Commercial General Liability
Policies • Commercial Lines: Worker's Compensation, First Party, Employee
Fidelity, Environmental and Additional Insured Coverage • Professional Lines •
Life, Health and Disability Insurance • Denials and Limitations of Insurance
Coverage • Extracontractual Liability • Excess, Umbrella and Surplus Lines
Insurance • Rehabilitation, Liquidation and Guarantee Funds Distilling over 20
years of experience from two distinguished New Jersey insurance law
practitioners, the LexisNexis Practice Guide New Jersey Insurance Litigation is
a reliable roadmap through the complex and multi-faceted practice area of
insurance law that combines how-to practice guidance, 49 task-oriented
checklists, 120 strategic points, warnings, and cross-references to statutory,
case, timing tips to prevent practice missteps, and cross-references to
specific state and federal legislation, caselaw, and sources detailing the
features of, and requirements for, insurance coverage in New Jersey.
Policing European Metropolises Elke Devroe 2017-02-03 Understanding the
politics of security in city-regions is increasingly important for the study of
contemporary policing. This book argues that national and international
governing arrangements are being outflanked by various transnational threats,
including the cross-border terrorism of the attacks on Paris in 2015 and
Brussels in 2016; trafficking in people, narcotics and armaments; cybercrime;
the deregulation of global financial services; and environmental crime.
Metropolises are the focal points of the transnational networks through which
policing problems are exported and imported across national borders, as they
provide much of the demand for illicit markets and are the principal engines
generating other policing challenges including political protest and civil
unrest. This edited collection examines whether and how governing arrangements
rooted in older systems of national sovereignty are adapting to these
transnational challenges, and considers problems of and for policing in cityregions in the European Union and its single market. Bringing together experts
from across the continent, Policing European Metropolises develops a sociology
of urban policing in Europe and a unique methodology for comparing the
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experiences of different metropolises in the same country. This book will be of
value to police researchers in Europe and abroad, as well as postgraduate
students with an interest in policing and urban policy.
The Chicago Legal News 1885
Automotive Industries, the Automobile 1919
The Globalization of Evidence-Based Policing Eric L. Piza 2021-11-30 Evidencebased policing is based on the straightforward, but powerful, idea that crime
prevention and crime control policy should be based on what works best in
promoting public safety, as determined by the best available scientific
evidence. Bringing together leading academics and practitioners, this book
explores a wide range of case studies from around the world that best exemplify
the integration of scientific evidence in contemporary policing processes.
Chapters explore the transfer of scientific knowledge to the practice
community, the role of officers in conducting police-led science, connection of
work between police researchers and practitioners, and how evidence-based
policing can be incorporated in daily police functions. The Globalization of
Evidence-Based Policing is written for both researchers and practitioners
interested in ensuring that scientific research is at center stage in policing.
Agencies (including law enforcement agencies, research centers, and
institutions of higher learning) can look to these case studies as road maps to
better foster an evidence-based approach to crime prevention and crime control.
Those already committed to evidence-based policing can look to these chapters
to ensure that evidence-based policing is firmly institutionalized within their
agencies. Accessible and compelling, this book is essential reading for all
those interested in learning more about and doing more to bring about evidencebased policing.
Identifying the Culprit National Research Council 2015-01-16 Eyewitnesses play
an important role in criminal cases when they can identify culprits. Estimates
suggest that tens of thousands of eyewitnesses make identifications in criminal
investigations each year. Research on factors that affect the accuracy of
eyewitness identification procedures has given us an increasingly clear picture
of how identifications are made, and more importantly, an improved
understanding of the principled limits on vision and memory that can lead to
failure of identification. Factors such as viewing conditions, duress, elevated
emotions, and biases influence the visual perception experience. Perceptual
experiences are stored by a system of memory that is highly malleable and
continuously evolving, neither retaining nor divulging content in an
informational vacuum. As such, the fidelity of our memories to actual events
may be compromised by many factors at all stages of processing, from encoding
to storage and retrieval. Unknown to the individual, memories are forgotten,
reconstructed, updated, and distorted. Complicating the process further,
policies governing law enforcement procedures for conducting and recording
identifications are not standard, and policies and practices to address the
issue of misidentification vary widely. These limitations can produce mistaken
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identifications with significant consequences. What can we do to make certain
that eyewitness identification convicts the guilty and exonerates the innocent?
Identifying the Culprit makes the case that better data collection and research
on eyewitness identification, new law enforcement training protocols,
standardized procedures for administering line-ups, and improvements in the
handling of eyewitness identification in court can increase the chances that
accurate identifications are made. This report explains the science that has
emerged during the past 30 years on eyewitness identifications and identifies
best practices in eyewitness procedures for the law enforcement community and
in the presentation of eyewitness evidence in the courtroom. In order to
continue the advancement of eyewitness identification research, the report
recommends a focused research agenda. Identifying the Culprit will be an
essential resource to assist the law enforcement and legal communities as they
seek to understand the value and the limitations of eyewitness identification
and make improvements to procedures.
Policing in the Era of AI and Smart Societies Hamid Jahankhani 2020-07-17
Chapter “Predictive Policing in 2025: A Scenario” is available open access
under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International License via
link.springer.com.
Policing Legitimacy Justin R. Ellis 2021-07-31 This book critically analyses
the impact of digital media technologies on police scandal. Using an in-depth
analysis of a viral bystander video of police excessive force filmed at the
2013 Sydney Gay and Lesbian Mardi Gras Parade and uploaded to YouTube, the book
addresses the ways social media video sousveillance can shape operational and
institutional police responses to police misconduct. The volume features new
research on the immediate and longer-term impacts of social media-generated
police scandal on police legitimacy and accountability and responds to inherent
questions of procedural justice. It interrogates the technological, political
and legal frameworks that govern the relationships between the police and
LGBTQI communities in Australia and beyond through the ‘social media test’ –
the police narratives created and contested through social media, mainstream
media, and police media. In doing so, it considers the role of sexual
citizenship discourse as a political, economic and social organizing principle.
A comprehensive and interdisciplinary understanding of ‘digital’ and ‘queer’
criminology, this is an essential read for those working at the intersection of
criminology and the digital society, queer criminology, and critical
criminology.
Citizenship and Democracy in an Era of Crisis Thomas Poguntke 2015-05-22
Democracies are transforming worldwide, but at the same time political
inequality is increasing. This development threatens to leave growing portions
of mass publics effectively ‘outside’ the political process. This volume brings
together leading authorities in the field of democratic citizenship and
participation to address pertinent questions concerning the quality of the
democratic political process at the beginning of the twenty-first century.
Analysing causes and consequences of recent developments in democratic
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governance and citizenship, it contributes new and original research to the
ongoing debate on the crisis of representative democracy. The contributors deal
with a broad range of issues including aspects of democratic citizenship and
citizens' perceptions of system performance, political inequality and the
democratic impact of participatory innovations. This book will be of key
interest to scholars and students in democratization studies, democratic
citizenship, comparative politics, political sociology and political
participation.
The City Record New York (N.Y.) 1901
Cowdery's Form Book Jabez Franklin Cowdery 1918
Police Administration Larry K. Gaines 2011-01-25 POLICE ADMINISTRATION, 3rd
edition, is a comprehensive yet easy to read, up-to-date introduction to police
administration for academic courses and for practitioners preparing for a
promotional exam. Practical applications and case studies, usually from
specific departments, fully support the theoretical concepts. On the Job boxes
highlight insights by working police administration professionals. Court cases
are provided throughout to promote understanding of legal concepts which apply
to the various aspects of administration. The book's real-world focus, backed
up by theory, allows students to understand key issues such as conflict
resolution, human resources, budgeting and collective bargaining. Actual
documents, materials and forms that are used in law enforcement organizations
across the country supplement the chapters, giving another layer to the
training provided by this text. Current topics of terrorism and homeland
security concerns, along with accountability and management of stress and
fatigue are covered to equip students with a complete understanding of the
intricacies of Police Administration. Important Notice: Media content
referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Social Media Strategy in Policing Babak Akhgar 2019-10-11 This book addresses
conceptual and practical issues pertinent to the creation and realization of
social media strategies within law enforcement agencies. The book provides
readers with practical methods, frameworks, and structures for understanding
social media discourses within the operational remit of police forces and first
responders in communities and areas of concern. This title - bridging the gap
in social media and policing literature - explores and explains the role social
media can play as a communication, investigation, and direct engagement tool.
It is authored by a rich mix of global contributors from across the landscape
of academia, policing and experts in government policy and private industry.
Presents an applied look into social media strategies within law enforcement;
Explores the latest developments in social media as it relates to community
policing and cultural intelligence; Includes contributions and case studies
from global leaders in academia, industry, and government.
Criminal Justice and Regulation Revisited Lennon Y.C. Chang 2018-05-08 This
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volume brings together leading researchers to celebrate the significant
contributions of Peter Grabosky to the field of Criminology, and in particular
his work developing and adapting regulatory theory to the study of policing and
security. Over the past three decades, his path-breaking theoretical and
empirical research has contributed to a burgeoning literature on the myriad
ways regulatory systems drive state and non-state interactions in an effort to
control crime. This collection of essays showcases Grabosky’s pioneering
treatment of key regulatory concepts as they relate to such interactions, and
illustrate how his work has been instrumental in shaping contemporary
scholarship and practice around the governance of security. Revisiting the work
of a key figure in the field, this book will be of interest to criminologists,
sociologists, socio-legal studies and those engaged with security and policy
studies.
Police Unlimited Paul Mutsaers 2019-02-14 Police Unlimited is centred on the
controversial idea that police forces are a focal point for conflict in modern
society. Instead of emphasising the socially integrative function of police
forces, the book links to a conflict model concerned with its socially divisive
effects. Throughout the book, the consequences of this social division are
discussed, using a detailed ethnographic study of the Dutch police as a
starting point, and extending the analysis out to look at the global situation.
The book is based on a five year ethnography exploring police discrimination in
the Dutch police. It examines cases of conflict, both inside and outside the
police station, thus covering interethnic tensions at work as well as hostility
towards migrants observed while joining officers on patrol. The cases are
discussed in light of the corroding public character of Dutch policing and the
risks involved in terms of discrimination, and the arbitrary, or even
privatized, use of power. Signalling an increased blurring of the private and
public spheres in policing, the book warns of an "unlimited" police service
that is no longer constrained by the public contours that delineate a legal
bureaucracy. To develop a police anthropology, the ethnographic materials are
consistently compared with other police ethnographies in the "global north" and
"global south". This comparative analysis points out that the demise of
bureaucracy makes it increasingly difficult for police organizations across the
globe to exclude politics, particularism and populism from their operations.
Police Unlimited addresses the curious position of police organizations in the
21st century through the lens of a police anthropology concerned with deepseated police discrimination across the world. In an age in which bureaucracy
is considered to be the social evil of our time, Police Unlimited offers a
controversial message: it is exactly the dehumanized and impersonal nature of
bureaucracy that transforms policing into a neutral and fair practice.
U.C. Davis Law Review University of California, Davis. School of Law 2014
The Municipal Journal 1914
Economic Crime Mark Button 2022-04-25 This book is the first attempt to
establish 'economic crime' as a new sub-discipline within criminology. Fraud,
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corruption, bribery, money laundering, price-fixing cartels and intellectual
property crimes pursued typically for financial and professional gain, have
devastating consequences for the prosperity of economic life. While most police
forces in the UK and the USA have an ‘economic crime’ department, and many
European bodies such as Europol use the term and develop strategies and
structures to deal with it, it is yet to grain traction as a widely used term
in the academic community. Economic Crime: From Conception to Response aims to
change that and covers: definitions of the key premises of economic crime as
the academic sub-discipline within criminology; an overview of the key research
on each of the crimes associated with economic crime; public, private and
global responses to economic crime across its different forms and sectors of
the economy, both within the UK and globally. This book is an essential
resource for students, academics and practitioners engaged with aspects of
economic crime, as well as the related areas of financial crime, white-collar
crime and crimes of the powerful.
The Compiled Laws of the State of Michigan Michigan 1872
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